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April 7, 1952 Letter to Mr. Dean fyom James P, Davis, Director ¢
of Tezrriteries, Depsrtasnt of Interior

snuw-mummm, Deputy

Commissioner, Pacific Trust Territories pointing.
the need for something to be done for the Bikind
now living on Kili. Fishiang is poer, pess haz
facilities and general conditions are peer.

April 9, 1952
ever return to Bikini becsuses

1, MWMRMBMMRF'
. 2. Ormuuuybuh&namﬁ'
mru-almgtin

Biology & Nedicine states no radioactive besards @
Bikini that would harw natives if they were returs
but NMr. Boyer recommends that this information she

not be we mmw.—gm"
basis w ‘ ‘ ‘

hnntoucmndditiml ufomticnonnd ractiv
hasards at Bikini since last survey was made in-
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Davis asked two thingss
1. Bave s recheck mede on radiocactivity at




